
                                                                                                                             

Image and Beautification Board Meeting 

        Tuesday, June 10, 2014 

 

Meeting opened at 7:10 p.m. 
Present  

Clarence Cherry Shelley Davis Rodney Weeden Bob Bost Margie Cook 

Jennie Stewart Lyn Gordon Anthony Smith Jeannette Bost  

 

Jeannette thanked Jennie for picking the flowers for City Hall. She also thanked Clarence for placing the 

flowers, his work around Bill’s Market and across the street. 

 

Clarence mentioned that the brick work has been done in the area by Bill’s Market.  

 

Jeannette passed out the 2014 watering schedule and the last three years of winners in preparation for 

judging that will take place on Wednesday, June 18 @ 3 p.m.  When judging we will consider homes with 

nice clean trimmed lawns if they have no flowers.  

 

Jennie suggested that we put edging around the perimeter of the flowers in front of City Hall to prevent the 

mulch washing out onto the sidewalk.  She will email Deni to see if this can be done. 

 

The group plans to inspect “The Hill” on Tuesday, July 15 @ 9 a.m. and put down mulch along with plastic 

and newspaper barrier.  Bob will contact Mark about the mulch. 

 

Jennie announced that the youth that helps us on Beautification Action Day are having Graduation on June 

24, 2014.  If anyone is interested in attending, she will give you more information. 

 

Margie mentioned that a number of residents have trees growing out of their gutters and wanted to know 

what is being done about this.  It was noted that City Hall will be sending out letters to residents with this 

issue soon. 

 

Jeanette suggested that more Image and Beautification committee members attend Aldermanic meetings 

which are held on 1
st
 and 3

rd
 Thursday’s at 7:30 p.m. Jennie recommended that we set a schedule so that 

members could alternate attendance.  

 

 

Parks and Recreation Action Items 

� Replace stones on the Hill 

� Replace wooden bench in front of Recreation Center – looking shabby 

� Plant four (4) boxwoods in front of Tanglewood Park sign 

� Plant two (2) boxwoods on the corner of Jennings Station Road and 367 

� Put down mulch in front of City Hall 

� Supply mulch for “The Hill”  

 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:50 pm.  The next meeting will be held on Tuesday, July 8, 2014.  


